
To: Glen Weinstein 
E-Mail: glen@irobot.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: December 06, 2002

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File # 0414-EX-ST-2002
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

You will need to submit a more detailed request for confidentiality.  You will need to file a 
letter responding to the nine items in Part 0.459(b) of the FCC's Rules.  Answer them one-by-
one, in order.  To speed things up, I would suggest doing this electronically at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html.  Use the "Add Attachments" link.  Your file 
number is 0414-EX-ST-2002 and your confirmation number is EL12768.  If you get to any 
payment screens, ignore them.  You do not need to pay any more than you already have.

You will also need to supply more complete information on the bandwidth and emission.  Please 
provide that info in the format described in Part 2, Subpart C of the Rules.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
December 06, 2002 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   2354


